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Bruce Zhang

From: Graeme Harlor <Graeme.Harlor@qprc.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 22 August 2018 11:26 AM
To: Bruce Zhang
Cc: Michael Thompson; Luke Perkins
Subject: Notice of Exhibition of Modification Request for Woodlawn Mechanical Biological 

Treatment Facility (MP 06_0239 MOD 2) and Crisps Creek Intermodal (MP 10_0012 
MOD 3)

Hello Bruce, 
 
Further to our phone conversation yesterday, I confirm that Queanbeyan Palerang Regional Council will 
not be providing a submission in relation to this latest notification in regard to the proposed Woodlawn 
Mechanical Biological Treatment Facility. 
 
It is councils understanding that the proposed modification involves no changes to maximum waste 
volumes handled upon the site, rather the operator of the site is seeking to extract certain waste material 
for treatment (drying and shredding) onsite and wholesale resale. This process will result in 110 additional 
vehicle movements per fortnight from the site to the Crisps Creek intermodal site, though all vehicle 
movements are included within existing approved limits for the site.  Regardless, there will be no additional 
vehicle movements within the Queanbeyan-Palerang LGA as a result of the proposed modification.   
 
Regards 
 
Graeme Harlor 
Service Manager - Development 
Natural and Built Character 
Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council 
Tel: 02 6285 6115 
Web: www.qprc.nsw.gov.au   
Mail: PO Box 90 Queanbeyan NSW 2620 
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